
2017 Beneficiary Acknowledgment:
Association Of Memorial Stair Climbs

We are very excited to have chosen Association Of Memorial Stair Climbs as our chosen
beneficiary for our 2017 San Antonio 110 9/11 Memorial Climb event.

Association Of Memorial Stair Climbs helps to build, support, and ensure the sustainability of
memorial climbs across the country. They establish and maintain best-practices to ensure
climbs are held with the honor and respect our fallen deserve and provide the support and
tools needed for new climbs to not only be created but also for the sustainability of these

climbs. It is thanks to this great organization that New York City was able to hold its first 9/11
Memorial Climb in 2014.

Your much appreciated donations firstly go toward event expenses and assist in creating this
year’s San Antonio 110 event to honor our past and present heroes and, above all, to pay

tribute to those lost in the tragedy of September 11th.

Should our funds exceed our event needs proceeds from sponsorships, donations, and T-shirt
sales from our 2017 event will be donated to Association Of Memorial Stair Climbs. This is a
great opportunity for us all to say thank you and give back to an organization who so readily

gives so much to remember our fallen heroes.

Name (Printed)______________________________________________________

Signature:______________________________________ Date:_______________


